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JAMES BYER, Ed D 
HEADMASTER 
 
 
 
Mr. Nicholas R. Scozzari '77 
Scozzari Builders, Inc. 
1891 North Olden Avenue 
Trenton, NJ 08638 
 
Dear Nick: 
 
Please accept my thanks to you on behalf of the School for successfully completing the “Heart of 
Hun" project and for doing a good job with it. 
 
You have helped to beautify our campus and make us a better school. I know that the time and 
effort that went into creating this area was difficult and challenging, but I hope you can feel a 
sense of pride in the positive change that you made in our community. 
 

I always appreciate your good work and your loyalty to our School, Nick. 
 

Please accept my best wishes to you and your family for a wonderful summer. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
James M. Byer '62 
Headmaster 
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